

Date: 9/11/2023

- 4.0. G. F. W0-2-3
Dear Parents/Guardians of Students in Title I Schools:
As a parent or guardian of a student at a Title I designated school, please be advised that your child has been receiving instruction for more than four weeks by:
A long-term substitute for a teacher who is on an extended leave of absence;
A long-term substitute because of a teacher vacancy;
X A new teacher who has not completed all of the licensing requirements for the State of Nevada; or
A teacher who is not fully licensed or certified to teach the grade or subject to which he/she is assigned.
Teacher Name and Grade Level/Subject Area:  • Antonio Delgado – Middle School Social Studies
If you have any questions, please call the school at 702-396-2252.
Sincerely,
Bruce Congleton
Principal